On the 21st February 2019, St Ives Town Council, Cornwall, passed a resolution to support the Fairtrade campaign of the local Co-op. We have done this in recognition of the importance of sustainable development and the need to give marginalised producers a fair deal.

The Council commits to use Fairtrade products whenever possible in our meetings, offices and kitchen, and also for any social functions which we organise.

We will post on our website that we have signed up to the Co-Op's campaign and we will appoint a representative to sit on their steering group.